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Annex 69 

 

 

 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

My family and I moved to Horns Drove in Rownhams in 2001 attracted by 
the semi rural feel that this area has managed to retain over the years. 
Late in the evening one can still stand in ones garden and listen to the 

beauty of silence interrupted by the occasional sound of an owl within the 
woods surrounding Rownhams House. It is to our horror that we are now 

faced with regular noise ,in the form of loud music, revellers and traffic 
that will resonate from Rownhams House if the application for an 
entertainments licence is granted to this site. Rownhams is a close knit 

friendly village in which one can still walk through late at night without the 
presence of fear, this WILL not be the case if large numbers of party goers 

converge on the centrally located Rownhams House. We have been 
impressed with the work and standards of the Test Valley council over the 
eight years we have lived in Rownhams and trust that this will not be 

spoilt by the wrong decision to grant this entertainment licence. TO 
GRANT IT WOULD BE A NIGHTMARE FOR ALL THE VOTERS WHO LIVE IN 

THE VICINITY.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mr and Mrs G. Walton,  

51 Horns Drove. 
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